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VIII.   SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

 
  
 

     

 
  

 Office of Superintendent Dr. Gearl Loden 

 
 

1. Initial Draft of 2014-2015 School Calendar 
 Presented by Dr. Gearl Loden, Dr. Diana Ezell and Mrs. Linda Pannell 

 
A draft calendar for the school year 2014-2015 will be presented for the Board’s 
review.   The calendar is built around the third Monday of August as the starting 
day for students.  Contract employees should be paid for a full month in August 
while hourly employees should be paid for hours worked.  
 
 

 
  
 
 

   

Information Only 


